
              Rushen Players          

NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 2016 

Dear Supporter 

As a member of Rushen Players you are invited to attend the 2016 Annual General 

Meeting which will be held on Thursday 29 September 2016 at 6.30 p.m. at 

Marashen Crescent Community Centre. 

The Agenda will be as follows: 

• Minutes of the 2015 Annual General Meeting 

• Chairman’s Report 

• Treasurer’s Report 

• Productions – Reports by Directors 

• Welcome to, and address by, new President Vera Moon 

• Election of Officers/Committee 

• Appointment of Hon. Auditor 

• Any Other Business 

Election of Committee Members: 

If you wish to nominate any member to serve on the Committee, or propose an item for the Agenda, please do so by 

email to: nick_emery@hotmail.com or by post to:  The Secretary, Smithy House, Main Road, Colby IM9 4NS 

Nominations must be received no later than 26 September 2016 so that notice can be given to members. 

A list of nominations and voting forms will be provided at the meeting. 

If you are unable to attend the meeting but wish to vote, then please use the AGM Proxy Form.  

To date one of the current members of the Committee has indicated that they will not be standing for re-election/office:  

1. Nicky Merritt (Chair) 

The Committee of Rushen Players consists of: 

Chair 

Vice Chair 

Secretary 

Treasurer 

Up to 6 other members 

Yours sincerely, 

Nick Emery 

Secretary 


